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Roslin Nursery Class 
Nursery News 
WELCOME BACK 

Welcome back to a new session at Roslin 
Nursery . On behalf of the Nursery team I would 
like to extend a warm welcome to all our new 

families joining us at Roslin. It has been lovely to 
meet you all and we are very much looking 

forward to working with you and your child over 
the session. 

We have been so impressed with how quickly the 
children have settled into the routines of nursery 
and have really enjoyed seeing how they explore 

their learning through play. 
We understand that for some children leaving 
their parents/carers can be difficult but our 

flexible ‘Settling In’ policy has proved to be very 
successful and we already have lots of happy and 

enthusiastic children coming into nursery. 
We would like to say welcome to Miss O’Hara 
who will work on a Thursday and Friday. We 
also have 3 new Modern apprentices Mr Leslie, 

Miss Middleton and Miss Simpson. 

What has been happening at nursery? 
The children harvested the vegetables from 
the nursery garden and made our own 
carrot cake. We have also had an interest 
in dinosaurs and firemen throughout our 
play. 
We went on a walk in Roslin to have a 
look at a spider’s nest and eggs that Miss 
Shaw had found on her way to nursery. 
The children have shown an interest in 
mark making and developing their fine 
motor skills. A small group of children 
enjoyed learning some needlework and 
sewing skills. 
Please see updates on Twitter 

 
Thank you 

We would also like to say a big thank you 
to our families who helped on the 
gardening morning. It was a great success 
and we got so much done. The children are 
loving our new tree swing.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Snack Payments 
A reminder Term 1 (£20.00) snack payment is 
nearly coming to a close and Term 2 21st 
October- 20th December (£22.50) is due soon.  

Reminders  
 

 Can parents provide appropriate 
clothing for outdoor play.  

Eg) wellies and waterproofs 
 

 Check your child’s tray regularly for 
correspondence. 

 We also ask if you don’t allow your 
child to bring in their toys from home. 

 We would appreciate it if families can 
donate a box of tissues to the nursery 

Diary Dates 
School Photographer –Monday 

23rdSeptember 
Nursery Stay and Play 23rd Sept – 27th 

Sept 
Open Morning- Friday 27th September 

9:15 am to 10:15am – a chance to meet 
the staff within the nursery 

 Macmillan Coffee Morning- Friday 27th 
September 9.15 - 10:15am – any baking 
 welcome. 
Coffee Drop in – Tues 1st Oct @11.30 & 
3pm 
 

The Nursery Team  

Inspiring. Playful. Learning. 


